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SIDNEY BROADCASTING CO. 

SIDNEY, NEBRASKA 

MAX YOUNG 
Manager 

Norman L. Maguire 

434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman L. Maguire: 

20 November 1952 

This is verification of your receiving our rirlvl on eote^ber 28th 
during our òroadca t of footo-11 g me bett:een the Uni e: i.ty of Aebr .:_i:a : -nd 
the Uni ;erdty of Oregon. 

are very happy to hear from you and glad to know that à ;e could be heard 
in y ̂ur 

On No-ember ber 1st i.. ciio LtrItion KID moved to a ne i'rc>. uenczr of 1340 t_zlocycles 
and J.111 be he!_rà in the future on that frequency. 

Thanks once ¿gain for your 1ettc;r and we hone you : :er from us again in the 
future. If so, re v ;ould like 7ery much to hear from you. 

mh 

Yours eery truly, 
&-r' fi1-.. , C.1D .1, Ui r.. 

464 
By Lax You 
I anager. 


